

Obstetrics & Gynaecology Queen Elizabeth University Hospital 1345 Govan Road G51 4TF Glasgow

Date:

11/07/2022

Dear Patient,

Prior to your upcoming appointment at the New Victoria Hospital MESH Clinic we would be most grateful if you could please take the time to complete the attached documentation.

Enclosed are a Pre-Treatment Assessment and EPAQ form. Could you please bring the completed forms with you to clinic.

We recommend breaking the forms down into manageable sittings as we know this can be a lengthy process.

We collect this data to ensure that we can give you the best informed treatment and advice.

Yours Sincerely,

Urogynaecology / MESH Service

**Encs**